
Contact the Governors via clerktogovernors@saltfordschool.org.uk Get in touch with the PTA via pta@saltfordschool.org.uk  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A few words from Mrs Sage… 
It was a real pleasure to talk to the class representatives last Thursday  

in the Parent Voice Group meeting. I really appreciate the constructive  

and supportive nature of these conversations and the interesting  

opportunities that come out of them. Look out for the minutes soon. 

Swimming: it is critical that we receive parental contributions towards swimming 

lessons for the pool to be able to run. The cost is £3.00 per lesson per child. 

Please make your payments through MCAS under Products > School Products. 

Also important is that we have a sufficient level of voluntary help. If you can offer to 

help, please work with us to make sure your DBS certification is in place. Our 

office team are well informed and happy to help with this. All the information you 

need and the sign-up links are on the Latest news page of our website here.  

Reception cake sale: Friday’s reception cake sale raised £307. Miss Davis tells 

us that they are delighted with the result and will be putting the money into a 

revamp of the very popular mud kitchen, relocating it to the EYFS garden and 

adding some new resources to use in it. Thank you to all the bakers and buyers. 

PTA uniform sale: not only did this raise £182 for PTA funds but it has recycled 

some good clothes into the right hands. Thank you to the whole team for 

consistently providing this worthwhile service to our parents. 

Census day next week: please support us simply by booking a school meal for 

your child on Thursday 16th May. This special menu will be on offer and all diets 

will be catered for as usual. Our school funding is higher if more children have a 

school meal on this day. 

Do have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Sage. 

KS1 

Bumblebee: Isaac S & Idris K for really 

fantastic independent writing, thinking about 

what the instructions were for the task. 

Butterfly: Elsie C for fantastic work in maths, 

making teen numbers using equipment. 

Apple: Lyla W for really thoughtful work in 

PSHE and an amazing, detailed drawing of the 

person she loves to hug most. 
Pear: Imogen M for settling in really well to 

Saltford School and Pear class. 

Palm: Daniel B-B for an amazing story retelling 

Billy and the Beast. Daniel has worked so hard 

on his handwriting this year. Well done Daniel! 

Cherry: Isaac J for a fantastic story about Billy 

and the Beast. 

This week 
 

• Parent 

Voice 

Group 

• Swimming 

• Cake sale 

• Uniform 

sale 

• Census on 

Thursday 

 

 

 

 

See the latest 
news on our 
website here 

KS2 
Sycamore: Florrie F for amazing work with mass and capacity 

in maths. Great work Florrie! 

Maple: Seth P for making a massive improvement in his 

handwriting and presenting all his work beautifully. Well done 

Seth! 

Lime: Macy Q for your thoughtful answers during our VIPERS 

sessions on our whole class text ‘Cool’. Well done Macy! 

Willow: Harrison M for excellent work in science looking at 

objects which are opaque, translucent and transparent. Well 

done Harrison! 

Elm: Hannah S for clear and thoughtful explanations in class 

discussions, particularly in VIPERS, English and science. 

Horse chestnut: Louisa Z-S for writing a fantastic sequel to 

our story about refugees on a boat filled with imagery and 

detailed description. 

Ash: Eric W for excellent effort in all lessons. 

Oak: Cora S for showing good use of adverbials to aid 

cohesion in her writing. 
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We celebrate 
 

Roseanna C, Palm, for RAD Primary Tap Exam 92% High 

Distinction. 

Rex R, Palm, for a medal for a rugby tournament 

Carrie R, Palm, for Royal Academy of Dance Class Award 

Primary in Dance 

Molly L, Lime, for the 1 star award from West of England 

Music 

Zoe A, Butterfly, for a Level 1 gymnastics medal from 

Baskervilles. 

Lois A, Ash, for a Level 17 gymnastics medal from 

Baskervilles. 

Quick links 
 

News 

The Office 

Curriculum 

Children 

Classes 

Our community 

Community notices 

Key information 

 

Letters 
 

KS2 Singing & 

Instrumental Concert 
 

Respond by 23rd May 

 

EYFS Visit to The 

Matthew 27th June 
 

Respond by 7th June 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports day on Wednesday 22nd May 

We are holding sports day on Wednesday 22nd May this year. It takes 

place on the side field adjacent to the public play area. 

EYFS/KS1 begins at approximately 10am, Key Stage 2 begins at 

1.30pm.  

We expect each event to last up to 2 hours. In all other respects, the 

school timetable remains the same for before and after school clubs 

and for usual lunch arrangements. 

Children: children should come to school at the usual time in their 

red Saltford PE kit. Please make sure they have their water bottle, 

and well-fitting trainers! Children should also bring sunhats and we 

encourage you to apply sunscreen before school in line with our 

usual policy. The children can look forward to their usual lolly treat on 

the day. 

Parents: please arrive from the Manor Road entrance or via the 

pedestrian paths rather than through the Claverton Road entrance 

and through the school grounds. 

This is a seated event. Seating will be arranged as appropriate for 

each key stage. Do bring some change as the PTA will be offering 

reasonably-priced refreshments throughout the day. 

 

KS2 singing & instrumental concert invitation 

KS2 parents have been sent this invitation for any children who are 

receiving voice and instrumental lessons to participate in a summer 

concert.  

The invitation applies to all KS2 children who receive those lessons 

in school and also to Year 5/6 children who take lessons outside of 

school. 
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The magic of walking! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 20th – Thursday 23rd May is Walk to school week. We are encouraging you to walk to 

school every day this week. We will be asking the children each morning how they travelled to 

school. The class with the highest number at the end of the week will receive a prize!    

If you live further away could you park a little further away and walk the rest of the way?  

See what you can discover on your week of walking! 

For more information please visit  

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/walk-to-school/ 

 

Eco summit day special  

lunch menu Friday 17th 

On Friday 17th May, the day of the Futura Eco Summit, there is a special school dinner menu 

available which is designed to help children consider the environment when choosing their 

meals. Please see the menu here and, for FS and KS1, order in the usual way. 

 

In practice, this is also the day of our traditional Ascension Day walk for KS2 where children will 

be taking packed lunches and will not be in school for a hot dinner. 

Eco summit poster competition 

Mrs Spincer is looking forward  

to receiving your entries for the  

Habitat Competition. This is  

about thinking about nature at  

home and creating a habitat in  

your garden or your windowsill.  

See the poster for guidance.  

Please email your photos and  

descriptions to Mrs Spincer to  

enquiries@saltfordschool.org.uk  

by next Wednesday 15th May.  
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Dates for your diary 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th May: KS2 SATS 

week. 

Wednesday 15th May: deadline for entries 

for the habitat competition. 

Thursday 16th May: census day with special 

school lunch menu. 

Thursday 16th May: 4.15pm Y6 health 

education meeting and 5pm camp meeting. 

Friday 17th May: Futura Eco Summit day 

with special school dinner menu for 

EYFS/KS1. 

Friday 17th May 8.30am: Year 6 celebration 

breakfast in school hall. 

Friday 17th May: Ascension Day walk for 

KS2. 

Monday 20th & Tuesday 21st May 2.45pm: 

access afternoons. 

Monday 20th – Thursday 23rd May: walk to 

school week. 

Wednesday 22nd May: sports day FS/KS1 

morning and KS2 afternoon. 

Thursday 23rd May: author visit for EYFS/Y1 

Thursday 23rd May: last day of term 5. 

 

Friday 24th May: INSET day. 

Monday 3rd June: first day of term 6. 

Tuesday 4th & Wednesday 5th June: Y6 

Bikeability. 

Friday 7th June: Y5 WEEE workshop. 

Friday 7th June: Y5 cake sale. Plus PTA 

uniform sale and book swap. Last sale of the 

school year. 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st June: Y6 camp in 

Okehampton. 

Friday 7th June: payment deadline for EYFS 

visit to The Matthew. 

Friday 7th June: Y5 WEE workshop 

Monday 10th June 7.30pm: PTA meeting in 

staffroom. All welcome. 

Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 12th June: Y6 

Bikeability. 

Sat 15th June 12 – 3pm: PTA summer fair  

Thursday 20th June: Y3 visit to Bristol 

Museum. Letter to follow. 

Thursday 27th June: Reception trip on The 

Matthew. 

Thursday 11th July: KS2 singing & 

instrumental concert 7pm in school hall. 

 
For term dates for this and next academic 

years please see: 
www.saltfordschool.org.uk/the-office/#term-

dates. All dates are on  
the calendar for parents here. 

 

Click here for term dates 

Careers talks for KS2 children – please get involved! 
 

Could you spare a short amount of time to come into school and talk to KS2 children about your 

career? We believe it is important for all children to have equal access to a wide range of career 

insights, regardless of their own family backgrounds or experience.  

To support the children’s aspirations, we invite visitors from our parents, former pupils and the 

wider community to come in and talk to the children about their careers. This could be delivered 

through an assembly or a pre-recorded talk, for example. 

If you think you could be interested, please contact Mrs Sage through the school office. She 

would love to support you to do this. Please email enquiries@saltfordschool.org.uk or pop in and 

talk to us. 
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Keynsham Cricket 
Club are running their 
multi-sport courses 
during May half 
term  and throughout 
the summer. It will run 
from 9.00am - 3.30pm 
on Tue 28th - Fri 
31st May at Keynsham 
Cricket Club 
  
All school years from 
reception - year 7 are 
welcome to join the 
fun at £20 per day. 
Full information, 
summer holiday dates 
and online bookings 
are available 
at www.bookwhen/tom
bryancoaching 
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All Stars Cricket /www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars) 
This takes place at cricket clubs around the country. It is a fantastic 
introduction to the game and is open to 5–8-year old boys and girls. Over 
14,000 children in Somerset have been part of All Stars since it began in 
2017, and there are already over 1,500 children signed up to take part this 
summer at one of over 60 centres/clubs across the county. 
  
Along with 8 weeks of cricket, participants also get a personalised shirt. 
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Theatre Arts Summer School with Jo Browne 
Bookings are now open for this fun week for children aged 4 – 18. Children’s 

theatre arts professionals, Lucy Ratnett, Jo Browne & Dan Winter, offer classes in 

drama, dance, singing, craft and prop making culminating in a fully costumed show 

performed on the big stage for family and friends to enjoy. 

Book now to be part of our 22nd season as places are limited! We run from 12th – 

16th August at Saltford Hall.  

Email Lucyratnett@live.com for further info & booking. 
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Dynamos Cricket is back: www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket. 
Dynamos is for girls and boys from 8-11 years old. There are 41 
centres/clubs across Somerset running it this summer, including girls-
only ones and there are already neatly 700 children signed up. 

Along with 8 weeks of cricket, participants also get a personalised shirt. 
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